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Friday 26th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Lots of reading has been taking place at St Charles recently, this 
week Harry, our reading dog, came in to listen to children read; 
our Read Write Inc consultant came to see all the excellent 
teaching and learning taking place in our phonics lessons and Key 
Stage 2 are all getting further engrossed in their book-based 
literacy books. The best way to help your child with reading is 
listening to them read daily or reading to them. 
 
 

 
Cross Country 
Last Saturday, a group of children represented the school at cross country – all 
the children that ran did brilliantly with a few children achieving top 5 results. 
The next race is Saturday 3rd February at Measham C of E School – please come 
along and support this event if you can.  
 
 
 

Attendance – ‘moments matter, attendance counts.’ 
It can sometimes be tricky deciding if your child is well enough to 
attend school or not so included with this week’s newsletter is a 
copy of the NHS ‘Is my child too ill for school’ guidance or 
follow this link for further information. Is my child too ill for school? - 
NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
 
 
 
Reminder: Leave of Absence Request Form 
Polite reminder, we have introduced a Leave of Absence Request Form for 
holidays being taken during term time. Copies can also be found on the 
school website and in the school office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Extra PE Sessions: 
Over the next few weeks we are able to offer some classes extra PE sessions with Mr Dale, our 
sports coach. The timetable is as follows: 

 
 
 
 
Kickboxing: 
In the near future MC Kickboxing Fitness UK will be coming into school to provide a demonstration 
and workshops for the children. If you would like to find out more about the club and what they 
offer please follow this link. Kickboxing and Fitness classes at Swadlincote 
(mckickboxingfitness.uk) 
 
Wishing you all a pleasant weekend. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Knight 

 

https://www.mckickboxingfitness.uk/
https://www.mckickboxingfitness.uk/

